BEFORE THE WATER RESOURCES DIRECTOR OF OREGON
MARION COUNTY

ORDER REJECTING TEMPORARY TRANSFER APPLICATION 7520

Temporary Transfer Application 7520, in the name of Robert
Ditchen, was received March 14, 1996. On May 20, 1996, a
letter was sent to Robert Ditchen requesting amendments to
the application and additional information necessary for
processing be send within 30 days. On July 2, 1996, a
second letter was sent, which included a warning that if the
information was not received within 15 days, the temporary
transfer application may be rejected without further
warning.

The requested information was not received within the time
prescribed. The temporary transfer application may be
rejected.

Temporary Transfer Application 7520, in the name of Robert
Ditchen, is REJECTED and of not further force or effect.
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